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Senator Steiner Hayward  
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
HB 4101 

Relating to medical assistance reimbursement of telemedicine 
 

HB 4101 requires the Oregon Health Authority to provide Medicaid reimbursement for 

health care services delivered using telemedicine and to adopt rules to ensure 

coordinated care organizations provide such reimbursement by July 1st, 2021. The 

agency will carry out these requirements within its existing budget.  

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 4101 be reported out do pass.   
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